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Comments: Hi!

I would like to support the withdrawal and that the withdrawal be speeded up by sending it to the proper person:

United States Secretary of the Interior Ms. Deb Haaland.

My focus is clean water - without it we are all in trouble.  Also, I believe that the sacred lands of our Indigenous

brothers and sisters need to be protected.  They have been through enough!

Thank you,

Harvey Fayer


